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Williams, Beth

From: Rutala Associates <jmrutala@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 8:03 AM

To: Bock, John

Cc: Williams, Beth

Subject: RE: Pleasantville Main Street Streetscape Improvement Plan

Attachments: Project Area Map.pdf

Hi John, the widths of the proposed improvements in the Sidewalk Section are not correct. While much of the Main
Street area has wider sidewalk, the section that will be improved through the NJEDA streetscape grant is narrower. The
photos show the actual area. The cross-section is about 10 feet and will consists of sidewalks and pavers, the actual
design has not been completed to date. The project will basically result in the replacement of the existing sidewalks.

Hope this is helpful.
Jim
James M. Rutala, PP, AICP, MBA
Rutala Associates, LLC
Linwood, New Jersey 08221-1226
jmrutala@comcast.net
609.743.0354

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email message, including attachments, from Rutala Associates, LLC is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s),
and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and delete the message. Thank
you for your cooperation.

From: Bock, John [mailto:John.Bock@tetratech.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 4:52 PM
To: Rutala Associates (jmrutala@comcast.net) (jmrutala@comcast.net)
Cc: Williams, Beth
Subject: Pleasantville Main Street Streetscape Improvement Plan

Jim, we’ve been assigned the environmental review for another one of your projects; this time, the streetscape

improvements in Pleasantville. Looking through the application materials provided to us, we found in the

attached file a Sidewalk Sections graphic (page 6) that shows the width of the improved sidewalk, amenity

zone, etc. as 15 to 23 feet, while the existing width of the sidewalk is referenced in the attachment as 10 feet

(this seems consistent with the photos in the attachment). We have the following questions for you:

1. Are the widths of the proposed improvements in the Sidewalk Sections graphic correct? If yes, does that

mean that the roadway would be narrowed to accommodate those improvements? If no, can a revised graphic

be provided showing how the improvements would fit within the existing 10-foot width of the sidewalk?
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2. Because page 5 of the attached is not legible, do you have a good copy of that graphic that you could share

with us?

Thanks for your help and let us know if you’d like to discuss any of this.

John

John R. Bock | Senior Environmental Scientist
Main: 510.302.6300 | Fax: 510.433.0830
john.bock@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions
1999 Harrison Street, Suite 500 | Oakland, CA 94612
www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify
the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.




